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Next Steps 

Increasing Physical Activity Evidence gathering has been completed Members are drawing together the main themes 
that have emerged from the scrutiny exercise. 
 
A meeting will be held with the Cabinet Member on 
31 March, following which a report will be finalised. 
 

Commissioning – staff 
terms and conditions 

Evidence gathering is complete. 
 
A meeting with the Cabinet Member was cancelled 
as the CMR was ill. 
 

Task group members have been asked to comment 
on a summary of emerging findings.  A final report 
will be drafted in the light of members' comments. 
 

Footways 
 

 Final evidence is now being chased. 
 
Findings are being pulled together into a final report. 
 

Drug and alcohol misuse 
service: prevention and 
recovery 
 

Councillor Bloore has held initial meetings with 
officers. 
 
Membership of the task group is being finalised. 
 

Once task group membership is finalised, an initial 
meeting will be set up. 

Bus contracts 
 

 Arrangements are being made for Councillors Udall, 
Wells and Tuthill to meet the Cabinet Member and 
officers to discuss what is happening. 
 

 


